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DATE: September 25,2002 
TO: 
FROM: Competitive Markets and Enforcement 
RE: BellSouth's FCC 271 Filing (Docket N 786A-TL 960786B-TL) 
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Commission Clerk & Administrative Se 

This is a notification that a copy of BellSouth's filing with the FCC has been received as required 
by Order No. PSC-97-1459-FOF-TL. The documents and CDs are being housed in Competitive 
Markets and Enforcement (CME). For inquiries, please contact Lennie Fulwood at (850)413-6572, 
email: lfulwood@psc.state.fl.us, or Lisa Harvey (850)4 13-6806, email: Jsharvey@psc.state.fl.us. 


